
October 6, 2021
Construction Alert # 8:

•  The crosswalk connecting the north and south side of Flagler Street (in front of Marshalls) from SE 3rd 
Avenue to NE 3rd Avenue will remain closed.  
•  Starting this Wednesday, October 6, 2021, FP&L and TB Power Creation will be connecting a manhole 
structure at the Corner of SE 3rd Avenue and Flagler Street (next to Alberto Cortes Perfumes) to a duct bank 
located underneath the crosswalk. 
•  To facilitate this work, the construction fence located at SE 3rd Avenue will be moved south from its current 
location to where the barricades shown in the picture below are located at.  
•  Construction is estimated to take two (2) weeks
•  This is due to the amount of existing utility confl icts and the related amount of hand digging that will be 
required to not disturb/damage existing utilities.
•  We fully understand the importance of re-opening the crosswalk and are concentrating our eff orts to safely 
complete this section as quickly as possible.
•  All stakeholders will be alerted as soon as the crosswalk is re-opened.


